
 

      Tuesday 19th June 2018 

Stage 3 Canberra Camp Final Reminder 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

As we prepare to depart for our Canberra camp excursion tomorrow, below are 

some important reminders: - 

 Students are to arrive at school at 7:45am tomorrow (Wednesday 20th 

June). 

 Students may wear mufti tomorrow but have packed their full school 

uniform for Thursday and Friday. 

 Students are required to bring their own lunch, recess and drink for 

tomorrow. 

 No mobile phones or electronic devices are permitted on this excursion. 

 Bring a torch! 

 Students with asthma should carry their own Ventolin puffer at all times. 

 All other medications should be in original packaging, labelled with 

student’s name and instructions for administration and handed to  

Miss Tomczyk tomorrow morning in a zip-lock bag. 

 
Sincerely         Mr McInney 
Stage Three Teachers       Acting Principal 

 


